
December 13, 2021 

Select Board Budget Workshop meeting.  

Those present for meeting were Selectpersons Paul Anderson, Larry DiPietro Jr., 

and Kelly Archer. Also present for all or parts of the meeting were Ed Pearl, Gary 

Foss, Charlie Baeder, CEO Andrew Marble, and Tax Collector/Treasurer Tammy 

Lyons. 

Pledge 

A motion to use ARPA grant funds for removal of asbestos in floor tiles and glue 

was made to include cost of storage while work is being done by Paul Anderson 

and seconded by DiPietro all approved 

The Fire Department will need $277,000 for the new tanker/pumper truck, with 

the savings the amount needed for taxation should be $166,000. 

Charlie Baeder spoke about a grant that could help the town regarding roads near 

North and Great Pond.  Possibilities are Nickerson Lane (ditching, erosion control), 

Foss Hill Land (ditching), and Oak Ridge Rd. (¾ inch stone would qualify) all with a 

possible 50% match. The Select Board will check to see if ARPA funds could be 

used for a sediment pond. 

Discussion that we have not received a bill for the cleaning of the town office. 

Anderson will speak to Cinderella Services. 

A motion to purchase 4 $100 Hannaford gift card for the giving tree was made by 

Anderson and seconded by DiPietro Jr.  all approved 

A motion to adjourn was made at 9:10PM by Archer and seconded by DiPietro Jr. 

all approved 

 


